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Stephanie Dolmat-Connell <stephanie.dolmat@gmail.com> Thu, May 22, 2014 at 3:02 PM
Reply-To: stephanie.dolmat@gmail.com
To: psc@utah.gov

Please reject the fees proposed by Rocky Mountain Power on rooftop solar. This is a backwards policy--getting
off of fossil fuels and harnessing energy from the sun is the way forward to energy independence and cleaner air.
Rocky Mountain Power is using their arcane business maodel to stop cleaner air from occurring by targeting
residential solar customers and imposing a fee. This is unfair-solar is forward-thinking and helps our state's
future. More solar means cleaner ait, less power plants, and less expensive infrastructure. Let us have our
choice! No fess for residential solar. Energy efficiency and clean energy are the way forward.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Dolmat-Connell

Park City, UT
435,901.4976
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